
 

 

 

NOTICE: 

Attention Providers: Please note revisions 

to the Prior Authorization Guidelines 

effective 3/1/2019: 

The Prior Authorization Grid contains newly approved HCPCS codes for certain medications 

previously listed with an unclassified J code such as J3490 or J3590.  

 

There is no change in the status of prior authorization requirement for these certain medications.   

 

If a prior authorization was previously required under an unclassified J code then the medication 

will continue to require a prior authorization under the newly assigned HCPCS code.   

 

Prior Authorization Guidelines are available for review at our Steward Health Choice websites: 

 

https://www.stewardhealthchoiceaz.com/ 

https://www.stewardhcgenerations.org/az/ 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Network Provider Performance 

Representative.  

Sincerely,  

Provider Network Operations 

 

 


